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Chair Hass and members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee,

In reference to Section 10 of SB 1527, this committee should repeal the business pass-through.
This legislation, passed in a special session in 2013, primarily benefits the high earning
businesses, which are arguably not small. We should be retaining all $200 million per
biennium, and putting it toward solving the housing crisis that plagues our state, especially in
the cities, and funding more healthcare support for our most vulnerable.

Respectfully,

Ben Chatterton
Portland DSA
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